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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION VI — WESTERN VISAYAS
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF AKLAN

NS

Division Advisory No. ]_0_5, s. 2025
July 28, 2025
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of the Schools Division of Aklan
officials and personnel /staff.

To: The Principal-in-Charge of the District (PID) of Malinao
School Head of Osman Elementary School

Attached is a letter from Landbank Plaza, 1598 M.H. Del Pilar corner Dr. J.
Quintos Streets, Malate, Manila regarding W4W clean water initiatives with Osman

Elementary School (OES) as one of the 12 school-beneficiaries under the Adopt-A-
School Program.

The PID and the school head of OES are encouraged to cater the request on

facilitating the communication with W4W. The expected engagement is from July to
August 2025.

For any concerns, contact:

GERALD T. FUENTES

Branch Head

LANDBANK Plaza

Address: 1598 M.H. Del Pilar corner Dr. J. Quintos Streets, Malate, Manila
Contact No.: (036) 262-5245 or 268-4289

Poblacion, Numancia, Aklan

Tel/Fax No. (265 37401265 37411 265 3743)
Website: http://www.depedaklan.org

Email Address: aklan.1958 @deped.gov.ph
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July 28, 2025

FELICIANO C. BUENAFE JR., CESO VI l sag3ts o0 A
School Division Superintendent BB AL E O
Division of Aklan E o JUL 292
Numancia, Aklan ‘

Dear Sir:

We are pleased to inform you that Osman Elementary School is chosen as one of the 12
school-beneficiaries under the Adopt-A-School Program as potential recipients of W4W's
clean water initiatives. On September 11, 2024, A Memorandum of Understanding (MOU)
for the Adopt-A-School Program was signed by LANDBANK and DepEd.

W4W is a global humanitarian aid organization that implements clean water solutions in
remote communities through potable filtration systems and rainwater harvesting
technologies.

W4W is expected to conduct a needs assessment of the identified schools as part of the
exploratory phase of the proposed partnership. In this regard, we would like to ask for the
point person from Osman Elementary School to facilitate communication with W4W. The
expected engagement is from July to August 2025.

For any concerns, you may contact us at 262-5245 of 268-4289.

Thank you for your usual support.

Very truly yours,

GERA@,T. FUENTES

Branch Head

w (632) 8522-0000 | 8551-2200 | 8450-7001 . LANDBANK Plaza, 1598 M.H. Del Pilar corner
www.landbankcom Dr. J. Quintos Sts, Malate, Manila, Philippines 1004
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